Bubenik, Dennis

From: Rich Hofeld <rhofeld@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 10:44 AM
To: Christopher Cummings

Cc: Bubenik, Dennis

Subject: Fwd: Chili's Grill and Bar

From: Paul Tanzillo <paul@tanzillolaw.com>
To: rhofeld@homewoodil.gov

Sent: Fri, Sep 10, 2021 10:15 am

Subject: Chili's Grill and Bar

Good morning Mayor. | represent Brinker Restaurant Corporation d/b/a Chili's Grill and Bar. Chili’s currently holds a
Class “4A” liquor license. Chili’s would like to also have the opportunity to sell prepackaged, unopened bottles of beer,
wine and spirits with "to go" food orders via customer carry out/pick up and/or delivery. Is it possible to revise its current
license to a Class “1” license or obtain an additional Class “2” license to supplement its current Class “4A” liquor
license? Please let me know if you need any additional information. Thank you for your consideration.

Paul A. Tanzillo

The Tanzillo Law Group, LLC
29 N. Wacker Dr. #650
Chicago, IL. 60606
312-878-2454
paul@tanzillolaw.com
www.tanzillolaw.com




